
August 27, 2019

LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements

New Women Physician Leadership Forum - This Friday!

Dr. Bonnie Desselle is leading a new monthly Forum for our Women
Faculty. Participants will 1) learn and acquire new skills and attitudes 2) develop
peer mentorship/sponsorship 3) network and socialize, improving camaraderie
and 4) problem solve group and individual challenges. The overall goal is to
increase the number of women physician leaders in healthcare. 

Casey Faust of the LCMC HR Organizational Development Office spoke at the
first meeting last week and shared how LCMC can support our group initiatives
and the specific type of workshops that can be tailored to our needs.  

The next meeting's topic is "Positive Psychology: How Optimism Fuels Success
in Work and Life" and will take place Friday, August 30th at 12:00 pm in 2
Center.

Dr. Desselle has also organized Children's Hospital's Women in Medicine month.
See the Upcoming Events section below for information about what is planned for
next month.

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/c6226606-d96c-499b-b797-806061248d2f.pdf


The Pediatric Residency leadership team attended the regional meeting of the
Association of Pediatric Program Directors last week in Memphis.

epresentatives from the department included Program Director Dr. Chelsey
Sandlin, Associate Program Directors Dr. Jay Hescock, Dr. Suzanne Lefevre, Dr.

Christy Mumphrey, Chief Resident Jordan Lim, and Coordinator Kelly Allerton.
They are pictured above with some of the other attendees at the regional

meeting.

Dr. Bonnie Desselle ran into some familiar faces while at lunch last week -
Professors Emeritus Dr. Alfonso Vargas, Dr. Ricardo Sorensen and Dr. Yves

Lacassie.

Media & Medicine Course



The Media & Medicine course will be
offered again on Saturday, September
21 from 9:00 AM – 12:15 PM on the 6th
floor of the Lions Building.  Dr. Corey
Hebert offers this half-day workshop to
LSU School of Medicine faculty to develop
or improve on-air interview skills. 
 
Registration is limited to 12.  There is no
registration fee but pre-registration is
required. 

For more information and to register, visit:

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/Medical_Education/CME/Events/default.aspx

​Download the new Department Composites for the new academic year! (Faculty,
Fellows, Residents).

LA CaTS 2019 Mock Study Section - Register by September 4th! (information)

Join the Medical Student Research Committee (information)

Physician-Scientist Training Program (information)

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT
New video monthly

August Video: One Minute Preceptor

The "One Minute Preceptor" is a great technique for teaching all levels of learners
in a very quick (1 -3 minutes) way. It works great in diverse clinical settings. This
video breaks down the technique with examples. A short investment in the time to
watch - 7 minutes - can save you time each day and help us continue to excel in
medical education.
https://vimeo.com/76305964

If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these websites:
LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

CHNOLA Announcements

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/Medical_Education/CME/Events/default.aspx
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/d7b91c20-2141-4aa3-8961-9e92e1c11f81.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/8b376504-88fb-4494-9b26-33c404e8ea68.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/4dffc6c4-b542-44a6-8d1b-31988c500548.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/66d277a4-55ee-46f7-9613-955f026b2e97.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/28a29927-eee1-4c44-9a4e-0eee874d0e6e.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/0915000c-7d4c-48bf-aadc-94dea715ab22.pdf
https://vimeo.com/76305964
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/faculty_dev_presentations.aspx
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/medical_education/graduate/MEDS/default.aspx
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu


EPIC Updates (information) (tipsheet)

Latest edition of CHNOLA Employee E-News (link)

Upcoming Events
Grand Rounds

“Long-term Sequelae of Ebola Virus Disease”

By:
John S. Schieffelin, MD, MSPH

Assistant Professor of Pediatrics and Internal Medicine
Sections of Infectious Disease

Tulane University School of Medicine
New Orleans, Louisiana

 
Wednesday, August 28, 2019

8:00 am - 9:00 am
CHNOLA Conference Center

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/9ac6be68-f56f-40a8-b147-a2414a6b2318.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6c2c77fa-c794-4e55-ab10-81e722a011a8.docx
https://marketing.lcmchealth.org/acton/rif/19537/s-0e39-1908/-/l-03d9:4/l-03d9/showPreparedMessage?sid=TV2:mqQACHcgx
https://marketing.lcmchealth.org/acton/rif/19537/s-0db2-1907/-/l-03d9:4/l-03d9/showPreparedMessage?sid=TV2:NFjfEbmLd
https://marketing.lcmchealth.org/acton/rif/19537/s-0d16-1906/-/l-03d9:4/l-03d9/showPreparedMessage?sid=TV2:6YqMdCfni


9/21 - Medicine & Media

9/22 - Department Picnic

10/18 - Billing Lecture, Dr. Daniel Raines, Section Chief & Program Director,
LSUHSC Adult GI, 9:00am, State Street Conference Center

12/7-12/10/19 - AAMC Mid-Career Women Faculty Leadership Development
Seminar

12/18/19 - LSUHSC Alcohol & Drug Abuse Center of Excellence 12th Scientific
Retreat (information)

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fadace-dec2019.eventbrite.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cad2e3ec2b9dd45b749bf08d724c7fac6%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637018313627471819&sdata=78dcQcFIypEFKd%2Fo3%2BnwyVnsaZet0qcX6ZCpYcThm6c%3D&reserved=0


Department Wellness

Department Picnic
Mark your calendars! The Department's 3rd Annual Picnic is set for Sunday,
September 22 at Audubon Park, Shelter #10 (the usual spot) from 11:30am -
2:30pm. There will be lots of BBQ and snoballs!

Bootcamp Class: Children’s is offering FREE bootcamp classes on Tuesday
evenings from 5:30-6:30 p.m. outside the Conference Center. Class is open to all
Children’s employees and members of the medical staff. This one-hour interval
training bootcamp is for all skill levels. No experience is necessary. You will gain
confidence in your abilities and increase your capacities for stamina, strength,
flexibility, and balance. Please bring a water bottle with you to class.

Weekly Walk in Audubon Park - Another weekly opportunity for exercise and
fellowship with your colleagues is Walk with the Execs. Every Wednesday, you can
meet members of our executive team in the Lauricella Pavilion at 5:30 pm for a walk to
and through Audubon Park. We hope to see you next week!

Department Anniversaries
The following employees celebrate another year with the department this month.

Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Diego Aviles, 25 years
Hong Xin, 21 years

Gary Duhon, 20 years
Jerussa Aita-Levy, 19 years

Caroline Straatmann, 4 years
Nihal Godiwala, 3 years

Elizabeth Wisner, 2 years
James Krulisky, 1 year
Alexis Morvant, 1 year

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)

Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits
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https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/newsletter.aspx
mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu

